
Parish Office  
Office staff: Murray Harnan 
 
Office Hours: Tuesday 11am to 3pm 
 Wednesday to Friday 10am to 3pm 
75 Taranaki Street, Te Aro, Wellington 6011 
04 384 7695 / office@wesleychurch.org.nz 
 
Sitiveni Pouvalu (Custodian) 
027 724 9986 

Rev Utumau’u Pupulu, (Superintendent/ Samoan 
Presbyter) 
021 842 883/utumauu.pupulu@wesleychurch.org.nz 
 

Rev. Nicola Teague Grundy (10am Presbyter)  
021 274 1957 / 04 242 0176 

nicola@wesleychurch.org.nz 
... 

Rev. Simote Taunga (Tongan Presbyter)  
021 033 3385/ simote@wesleychurch.org.nz 
 

Rev. Sikeli Cawanikawai (Fijian Presbyter)  
021 207 6273/ sikeli@wesleychurch.org.nz 

 
 
 

Upcoming Services 
Sunday 29 May: 10am Service leader - Rev Nicola Teague Grundy 

Sunday 5 June: 10am Combined Service. Preacher: Rev Simote Taunga 

     Upcoming Rosters: 
 
Sunday 29 May 

Notices: Hugh 

Readings: Norbert 

Door Stewards: Hugh and Alan 

Morning Tea: Conway Family 

Flowers: Kula Bower 

 

 

Sunday 5 June (Combined) 

Notices: Tongans 

Readings: Tongan/Samoan 

Door Stewards: Carol Dale &  

 Seine Samia 

Morning Tea: Tongans 

Flowers: Kula Bower 

Next Sunday Reading: 
 
Acts 16:16-34, Psalm 97, Rev 
22:12—14, 16-17, 20-21, John 
17:20-26 

Meetings and Events Coming Up: 
 
Parish Executive 
Tuesday 24 May, 7pm, Wesley 
Chapel 
 
Parish Bookings Meeting 
Wednesday 25 May, 7pm, Zoom 
 
Parish Council Meeting 
Thursday 26 May, 7pm, Wesley 
Chapel 

 
Café Church 
Sunday 29 May, New Hall 

www.wesleychurch.org.nz 

10am Congregation News 
Sunday 22 May 2022 



May 22nd Wesley Day celebration 
Due to a funeral the Wesley Day 
celebration has been postponed. We 
will hold this service later in the year. 

Acknowledgement of Service 
The acknowledgement of service for 
Carol Dale will take place on Sunday 
5th June, Following the combined 
service there will be a shared lunch 
where we will acknowledge and thank 
Carol for all she has done for the 
parish as the Parish Support Services 
Manager.   

Fundraising Supper 
If you would like to purchase a 
delicious meal of chicken, vegetable 
salad, and kumara and help with our 
congregational finances, please place 
your order with Lusi Tevita.  Meals 
will be $10 per serve and they will be 
available Friday 3rd June. Orders can 
be taken now. 

DCM Foodbank Appeal 
DCM are having another Foodbank 
appeal on Saturday 28 May. We are 
looking for 10am volunteers from 
10am—1pm on Saturday 28 May to 
help at Drama Christi. Anyone who is 
interested please contact the Parish 
Office at office@wesleychurch.org.nz 

Charitable Donation Receipts 
If you didn’t collect your donation 
receipts last week, please note that are 
now available from the blue basket at 
the back of the church. 

CWS Operation Refugee 

In Matthew 25, Jesus instructs us to 
“Welcome the Stranger”. On June 
20, CWS are launching this year’s 
Operation Refugee: Pray, Walk, Eat. 
Refugees need our prayer and 
support in theplaces where they are 
sheltering. If you would like to be 
part of a parish group in support of 
this, please talk with Nicola so we 
can sign up. 

CWS have broadened the focus to 
assist the rising number of people 
who have fled their homes – at the 
last count around 84 million people. 
The need is greater than ever this 
year and each of us can make a 
difference, together. Together we 
can help vulnerable people in places 
like Afghanistan, Jordan, Ukraine, 
and Lebanon. 

Options for this challenge include to 
walk a distance to reflect how far 
refugees must travel to safety, 
having a gathering with others for 

prayer or eating refugee rations for 5 
days.  

 Thank you for coming to our service!  
Please make sure you have our car pass on your dashboard. 

Bulletin Contribution 
If you have anything for the 

bulletin, please have it in to the 
office by  

12pm on Thursdays. 




